Inland Revenue

Te Tari Taake Technology Strategy & Operations
Hangarau Rautaki me te Mahi
Whakahaere
PO Box 2198
Wellington 6140
New Zealand

T. (04) 890 2023

Mr Andrew Crow
fyi-request-3674-c1cbh92bf@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear Mr Crow

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 and received
on 24 February 2016. You requested the following:

e When did IRD first take delivery of an iPhone 6s and how many are now in use
by IRD;?

o Which 5 staff were first to have an iPhone 6s?. I am interested in job title, not
name of staff member.

Inland Revenue first took delivery of iPhone 6s devices in late December 2015 and we
have purchased a total of three iPhone 6s devices to date.

Of the three iPhone 6s devices purchased, one is used for test purposes and is not
currently allocated to a staff member, another was purchased for a Project Manager,
and the third was purchased for holding in stock and is not currently allocated to a staff
member.

Thank you for writing. I trust this information is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely

YogestrAnand
Chiefl| Technology Officer (Acting)
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